
 

 

               
 

                                                     

                                                  

         

                                                                                  
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Chaplain: 
Father Matthew Hysell, M.A., M.Th.  
DeafCatholicEdmonton@gmail.com 
780-700-0234 text message only 
In case of emergency, text to Father 
Matthew for assistance. 
   
Pastoral Worker 
Sister Elizabeth Kass, S.P. 
(780) 701-1817  TTY 
(780) 436-7255  fax 
 780) 446-7317  text-message 
ekass@sistersofprovidence.ca  email 
ekass@telus.blackberry.net  mobile 
 
Chairperson 
Mr John Shores 
(780) 434-8640 TTY 
jshores@shaw.ca email 

 
       
        ICDA Canadian Section 
                Chapter # 108 
 

     Website 
     www.DeafCatholicEdmonton.org      
  
                     Charitable Donation        
                               Number 
                      11918-6757-RR0001 
 
 
 

 
    Office and Mailing Address  

   3005 - 119th Street    Edmonton, Alberta T6J 5R5    (780) 436-7250 

Today’s Readings 
     First Reading: Isaiah 9:2-4, 6-7 
     Psalm # 96 
    Second Reading: Titus 2:11-14 
    Gospel: Luke 2:1-16 
------------------------------------------------------------------ 
                    RECEIVING JESUS 

Mary, my dearest mother, give me your 
heart so beautiful, so pure, so immaculate, so full 
of love and humility, that I may receive Jesus as 
you did – and go in haste to give Him to others. 
                            Blessed Teresa of Calcutta 
 

SUNDAY, December 29th – Feast of the Holy 
Family.    Mass for the Deaf at 11:00 A.M. 
 

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 1ST – NEW YEARS 
DAY    Feast of Mary, Mother of God    Mass for 
the Deaf at 11:00 A.M.    This is a Holy Day and 
the same as all Sundays of the year. 
 

SUNDAY, JANUARY 5th – Feast of the Epiphany 
Mass for the Deaf at 11:00 A.M. as usual. 
 

SUNDAY, JANUARY 12th – Feast of the Baptism 
of the Lord    Mass for the Deaf at 11:00 A.M. as 
usual. 
 

 Merry Christmas                    

      from Father Matthew 

         and Sister Elizabeth 

  Christmas  2013    
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